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Sheldon Bell <trader1128@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 11:52 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

I object to the proposed regulation to decrease leverage on Forex trading to 10:1

Please leave well enough alone and leave the leverage limits as they are!!

Sheldon Bell


